
Working 

Bee 

23/09/2023 

Thank you to the awesome families and educators (and visiting    

family too) from our community who gave their time on Saturday 

morning to work in Pilyabilyangga. There was some very            

important children’s work done, and some important discoveries 

made too! We weeded, trimmed and pruned, planted 75 plants, 

and spread a truck load of mulch. The garden looks great! 










